Registration Information for 2024-2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to Taylor Road Baptist Church Early Learning Center! We are delighted that you have chosen our center for your child's early education and care during these crucial preschool years. Taylor Road Baptist Church Early Learning Center (TRBCELC) is dedicated to nurturing the whole child—socially, spiritually, cognitively, emotionally, and physically—guided by a biblical worldview. We're excited about the wonderful journey your child is about to embark on.

Registration Details:

Early Registration: January 16, 2024

Early Registration Fee: \$100 (until March 1, 2024)

After March 1, 2024: Registration Fee increases to \$125

Supply Fee: \$100 (Due on the first day of school; nonrefundable)

Payment Options: All fees can be paid online at Taylorroad.org. A convenience fee applies. Fees can also be submitted in-person to the Preschool office by check or cash to

avoid the convenience fee.

Application Submission: Applications can be submitted in person to the MDO office, emailed to Holly@taylorroad.org, or mailed to the church at the following address:

Taylor Road Baptist Church c/o MDO and Kindergarten 1685 Taylor Road Montgomery, AL 36117

School Tours:

Monday-Thursday from 9:30 am to 12:00 pm.

After May 1st, registration is by appointment only.

We encourage you to take a tour of our facilities to see firsthand the environment your child will be in.

Important Dates for 2024-2025:

Open House: August 12, 2024, at 1:00 pm First Day of School: August 13, 2024

Graduation: May 15, 2025

Last Day of School: May 22, 2025 (no late room)

We understand that choosing the right early learning center is an important decision. Please review all the information in this packet, and feel free to contact us if you have any questions. We look forward to partnering with you in providing a positive and enriching early educational experience for your child.